
Date: 2025-07-25
First Name: Molly
Last Name: Moser
Title: N/A
Organization: Self
Address: 
City: Webster
State: Texas
Zipcode: 
Phone: 

Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Congressional

Message:
I am writing from Houston, a city that embodies the
vibrant diversity and dynamism of Texas. I am
strongly opposed to the proposed redistricting maps
currently under consideration. These maps jeopardize
fair representation and risk diminishing the voices of
many Texans, particularly communities of color and
working class voters, whose political influence is
essential to a healthy democracy.

Houston is a microcosm of the state’s diverse
makeup, and redistricting should reflect this reality by
ensuring equitable representation for all citizens.
Instead, the current proposals appear to be driven by
partisan interests, favoring incumbents and a single
party rather than upholding the principle of “one
person, one vote.”

The proposed maps threaten to fracture cohesive
communities, weaken the voting power of historically
marginalized populations, and erode public trust in
our electoral process. As someone who cares deeply
about transparency, equity, and accountability, I urge
the Legislature to reject this redistricting proposal
and work towards fair maps that genuinely represent
the people of Texas.

The time has come to prioritize the integrity of our
democracy over political gain. Please stand with the
people of Houston and the rest of Texas by ensuring
our electoral maps are drawn fairly and responsibly.




